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Embassy of France in canada 42 Sussex Drive, Ottawa

The Ambassador February 8, 19<89

Dear Sir:

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note JLA
5023 of today's date for the purpose of amending the Agreement
between the Government of Canada and the Government of the
Republic of France Concerning Cinexnatographic Relations, signed
at Ottawa on M4ay 30, 1983.

It is my pleasure to inforzu you that the proposais in your
Note are approved by the Governiient o! the Republic of France,
and to con!iru that your Note, egually authentic in French and in
English, and this reply constitute between our two gôvernments an
Agreement to Amend the Agreemnent Concerning Cinematographic
Relations, which will enter into force on the date of this reply.

Accept, Sir, the expression o! my highest consideration.

[sgdj
Philippe Husson

The Right Honourable Joe Clark
Secretary o! State for External Affairs
Department of External A!fairs
Ottawa


